
Steelton Borough Highway Laborer 

 

The Borough of Steelton is looking for a highway laborer.  Work involves the use of manual 

tools, power operated tools, operation and driving of light and heavy equipment.  The duties also 

include a wide range of light and heavy physical labor, indoor and outdoor work, work at 

heights, and work in groups or alone, depending on the location and nature of the assignment.  

The employee is also required to be on call to answer any emergency calls and will be assigned 

to work in the water and sewer departments as needed.  A high school diploma or GED is 

required.  A CDL and related experience is preferred but not required.  The ability to apply for a 

CDL is required upon application and must be obtained within 6 months of the date of hire.  This 

position is covered under the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Borough of Steelton 

the American Federation of State, County and Municipal Employees (AFSCME).     Applications 

are available at Steelton Borough, 123 North Front Street, Steelton, PA 17113 or online at 

www.steeltonpa.com.  Applications are due by 4:00pm on Friday, November 13, 2015.  Equal 

Opportunity Employer and Drug-free Workplace. 
 


